
 
 

 
 

Operation America Standing In Support is collecting: 
 

“ready made meals” or candy 
 

 to send to the Troops currently deployed on the Global War on 
Terror.   Come out and help us assemble boxes! 
 

We’ll be meeting on Sat, Oct 13 at 9am at 
TBD 

 
 Please contact: 

 
Tess Brady Heribacka 

Co-Founder OASIS 
cofounder@oasisofcfl.org 

321-243-7753 

Mary Hutt 
Chief Marketing Officer 
marketing@oasisofcfl.org 
321-747-8262 
  

 

Beth Garrison 
Director of Fund Raising 
fundraising@oasisofcfl..org 
321-208-6953 

OR 
Monetary donations can also be made through Paypal at 
www.oasisofcfl.org or mailed to help offset shipping cost: 

OASIS 
P.O. Box 542768 

Merritt Island, FL  32954 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU! OASIS is a 501c3 non profit organization.  

OASIS ANNUAL 
HALLOWEEN 

 TROOPS-A-TREATING 
 
 

THANKS FOR SUPPORTING


